December 6, 2013

Hello Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we discussed families and Chanukah. We talked about how all families are made up of the people who love you and take care of you, and how families can be the same or they can be different from what your family is.  The children especially loved talking about the objects that they brought in from home.  Thank you so much for helping your children find these special objects!  It was a fun and special project that I loved to hear all about! 
We also began talking about the different holidays celebrated in December.  This week we talked about Chanukah.  We discussed some of the symbols associated with Chanukah and during the week we made a menorah, a dreidel, and read a fun book, “Hanukkah Hop,” by Erica Silverman.  Ms. Rose helped us make some of these fun holiday crafts!
Ms. Rose also talked about “Mat Man” again to help us draw the people in our families for a nice project that you will later see!!  The children did a very nice job with this.
Next week we will continue to talk about the December Holidays.  
Have a wonderful weekend,
Ms. Jen

      
